
 

 
 

Are you interested in providing information to Native families about how to claim their 
Child Tax Credit (CTC) and missing stimulus payments?  

 
If so, ONAC and Code for America invite you to participate in a CTC navigator webinar 
on Thursday, October 14, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. HST/11:00 a.m. AKDT/Noon PDT/1:00 p.m. 
MDT/2:00 p.m. CDT/3:00 p.m. EDT. To register for the webinar, go to: 
https://codeforamerica.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_--POuuYFTImgpDd3cLwZEA 
  
It	helps	to	have	a	bank	account	to	receive	CTC	and	missing	stimulus	payments.	Searching 
for an FDIC-insured bank in your area? Go to: https://banks.data.fdic.gov/bankfind-
suite/bankfind.	 Let’s Get Banked Indian Country! It will help us claim our CTC payments. 
  
As part of ONAC’s Get Banked Indian Country initiative and its support of Native Volunteer 
Income Tax Assistance (VITA) programs, through administration of the national ONAC 
Native EITC/VITA Network and subgrants to Native VITA programs, ONAC is co-hosting a 
webinar with Code for America about their https://www.getctc.org/en non-filer portal 
product and how you may help Native families claim their Child Tax Credit and missing 
stimulus payments by competing a simplified tax filing on GetCTC.org. 
  
GetCTC.org is an IRS-approved official E-file provider. The portal was made in collaboration 
with the U.S. Department of Treasury and the White House, to try to help people claim the 
advance Child Tax Credit payments. See https://home.treasury.gov/news/press-
releases/jy0322 for more information. 
  
Code for America is trying to get the word out about their GetCTC.org non-filer portal, 
especially, as the IRS non-filer portal will close by October 15, 2021. The GetCTC.org non-
filer portal will be available until November 15, 2021. 
  
GetCTC.org welcomes community members, tribes, and Native-led nonprofits that are 
interested in sharing information about the GetCTC.org portal with those in their 
communities, to direct individuals to the GetCTC.org site as outreach providers or 
navigators. You can help direct individuals to the portal even if you are not a tax 
preparer. 
 
To learn more about the GetCTC.org tool, and how to direct Native families to this 
portal, please join the webinar on Thursday, October 14, 2021. 
  
 
 



 

 
 

This webinar will cover: 
 
1. The basics about the Child Tax Credit (CTC) and the benefits of the CTC to Native families 
2. What is the GetCTC.org non-filer portal? 
3. How does GetCTC.org work? 
4. What does the GetCTC.org navigator role entail? 
5. What resources are available for GetCTC.org navigators? 
  
To register for the webinar, go to: 
https://codeforamerica.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_--POuuYFTImgpDd3cLwZEA 
  
If you have any questions about the webinar, contact Christy Finsel, ONAC Executive 
Director, at cfinsel@oknativeassets.org.	
 
 
 


